
 

  
 

 
 

                                                                                                                                                         Date: March 28, 2025 
To,                                                                                                                    
The Manager, 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, Plot no. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), Mumbai - 400 051. 
 
NSE Symbol: VIAZ 
 
Subject: Intimation for Closure of Trading Window 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
This is to inform you that in terms of the Code of Conduct for Prevention of Insider Trading under 
the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, 
the trading window for dealing in Equity Shares of the Company will remain closed with effect 
from Tuesday, April 01, 2025 till 48 hours after communication of audited financial results for 
the year ended on March 31, 2025 to the Stock Exchange. 
 
The date of Board meeting for consideration of the said financial results would be intimated to 
the Stock Exchange in due course of time.  
 
This Notice may kindly be taken as our disclosure as required under the relevant provisions of 
the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015. 
 
Hope you shall find the same in order and request you to take it on your records. The above is 
for your information and record. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Viaz Tyres Limited 
 
 
 
Mr. Rajeshkumar Prabhudas Patel 
Whole-Time Director 
DIN: 07883688 
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